
2024 Shore Regional Little League

Registration Opens December 1st

Important Dates

● Baseball Softball & Tee Ball Registration Opens December 1, 2023.
● Take advantage of the Early Bird Discount before January 15th, 2024
● SRLL Used Merchandise Sale is January 27-28, 2024
● Baseball and Softball Registration Closes February 4, 2024
● Tee Ball Registration Closes March 15, 2024
● Player Evaluations will be February 4, 2024 and February 11, 2024 (attendance at

either date is mandatory)

To register, please go to ShoreLittleLeague.com

Shore Regional Little League (SRLL) is a recreational baseball and softball program open to
any child who attends a school located in or who has at least one parent or legal guardian
residing in the towns of Monmouth Beach, Oceanport, Sea Bright, or West Long Branch and

who is between the ages of 5 and 14.

Additional Information can be found on our Facebook and Instagram pages @shorelittleleague
or email shoreregionalll@gmail.com

Play Ball!

http://shorelittleleague.com/

